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MEDICATION NOTICE TO ALL PATIENTS
Our physicians do not routinely prescribe narcotic pain medications in their practice. Narcotics are only used rarely, such as post-operative pain or acute injury. Our physicians do not prescribe long term pain medications.  If you are on chronic pain medication or feel you need these types of medications we will gladly make the referral to someone who can provide you with this service. Medications are only called in during office hours from

8:00am – 4:30pm, Monday through Friday. For any after hours medication please call your primary care physician or pain management specialist, or go to your local Emergency Room. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.

